
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1699/2023-24         25.10.2023 

 
 

CIRCULAR  
 
Dear Parents, 

 
 
This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 28th September 

2023 on the occasion of Prophet Muhammad’s (P.B.U.H.) birthday.  

 
The Half Yearly exam for Gr. VI to XII scheduled to be held on 28.09.2023 has been 

postponed. The new dates are as under: 

 

o Gr. 6 – 8  : 12th October 2023 (Thursday) 

o Gr. 9 – 12  : 11th October 2023 (Wednesday) 

 

With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 

 


